BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Village of Rosendale

Public notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will
be held on the proposed Village of Rosendale 2020
budget at the Municipal Bldg., 211 N Grant St. on
Monday, November 28 at 5:00 PM. All persons wishing
to comment on the proposed 2020 budget are urged to
attend this Public Hearing to make comments. Written
comments may also be submitted by 3:30 PM on the
date of the hearing.

Copies of the proposed village budget can be obtained
from the Village Clerk’s Office during normal office

hours.
Emily Wirkus, Village Clerk




